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About webinar : 

The CAME CLUB of MLR INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY and MAHARISHI 

MARKANDESHWAR - DEEMED TO BE UNIVERSITY successfully organized an

interactive webinar on "FROM MAN TO GENTLEMAN.A JOURNEY WITHIN 

THE SELF" on 12th October 2021.

The guest speaker for the session was Mr. Parveen Sharma, Faculty of 
Personal development at MMICT&BM(Hotel Management) and MMDU , 
Mullana. It was a very informative webinar as Mr.Parveen Sharma 
enlightened the audience with his circumstantial explanation. The 
webinar began with a traditional note, praying to the Saraswathi maata. 
The session saw an overwhelming response from students and the faculty
members who took part in the session.



                                                                                                                                       

The speaker started the session by providing an insight about some key 
points that concerned about being a gentle man in the society. Main 
areas which were emphasized upon include 

·  What being a gentle man is all about

· Art of being a gentle man

· Grooming advice for gentleman in every individual 

Furthermore, the students understood about personal development skills 
and why they play a prominent role. Few of them are problem-solving, 
quick decision making, self-confidence etc.

Mr.Parveen Sharma guided the audience with his knowledge in the field 
of personal development and instructed the students, how they can build 
these skills for being a successful gentleman in the society. He also 
included activities which rose the keenness of knowing about the topic 
held in the webinar.

The webinar concluded with the vote of thanks by the A.k pandey, faculty 
of MMDU, followed by our National anthem.

It was a really knowledgeable and interesting session. The society looks 
forward in conducting more such webinars in the near future.
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